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News

The members of the NALC Executive 
Council held meetings in August at 
NALC Headquarters in Washington, DC, 
to discuss the implementation of the 
many provisions of the new 2016-2019 
National Agreement. The Council also 
discussed the recent Article 12 with-
holdings and key legislative items.

NALC Executive Council meets on 
implementation of new agreement


